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Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians,

On this webpage, you will find folders containing materials at your child’s
respective grade level, and ones intended to present new material, as well as
enrich and review previously taught material. As you know, Cycles 1, 2, and 3
were prepared in two week increments. However, this particular one (Cycle 4)
will encompass nearly four weeks and lead us through the end of the year. The
last student day is set for Thursday, June 4, 2020, so all student work must be
turned in by Tuesday, June 2. Similar to previous cycles, student work is to be
submitted in the wooden drop box outside each school building. Ideally,
completed packets are to be dropped off at your child’s respective school, but
if it is more convenient at another building, that is fine also.

Once again, material included in the specific grade level folder is a combination
planned instruction (new learning) and enrichment and review. We encourage
our students do their best, but realize some things may be more challenging.
Do remember, however:

We Don't Grow When Things Are Easy. We Grow When We Face Challenges.
-Nurma Clarkson-

If you have any questions regarding the materials and activities enclosed in the
Folder, please reach out to your child’s teacher first. If you have additional
Questions or would like to request printed materials, please contact Corry Area
Primary or Corry Area Intermediate, at (814) 664-4677, and speak to the
Building principal. You may also email Mr. Daum at ddaum@corrysd.net

We appreciate your support and collaboration during this difficult period. Stay
Safe and stay healthy.

Sincerely,

Elementary Administrative Team
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